
Section	14	of	the	Road	Traffic	Regulation	Act	1984

Urgent	Closure	of:	Bacons	Farm	Road	(part),	Oxenwood	

WILTSHIRE	COUNCIL	HEREBY	GIVE	NOTICE	that	on	24th	November	2023	,	the	following	length	of	road	shall	be
closed	to	all	traffic	in	the	interests	of	public	safety	to	enable	Wiltshire	Council	to	carry	out	Carriageway	potholes
and	associated	works.

Bacons	Farm	Road,	Oxenwood;	from	its	junction	with	Chute	Causeway	;	for	approximately	100	metres	in	a
southernly	direction.

No	alternative	route	is	available;	access	will	be	maintained	for	residents	and	businesses	although
delays	are	likely	due	to	the	nature	of	the	works..

The	closure	will	be	clearly	indicated	by	traffic	signs.	

These	works	will	commence	on	24	November	2023	and	are	anticipated	to	be	required	between	the	hours	of	09:30
and	15:30.	This	Notice	will	have	a	maximum	duration	of	5	days.

For	further	information	regarding	these	works	please	contact	Wiltshire	Council	-	0300	456	0105

Sustainable	Transport	Group,	County	Hall,	Bythesea	Road,	Trowbridge	BA14	8JN
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